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April 26, 2022 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro   The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman     Ranking Member             

Appropriations Committee   Appropriations Committee        

Rayburn House Office Building   Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515  

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:   

I am requesting funding in FY 2023 for Aurora University to create an Emerging 

Technologies Learning Lab.  

The entity to receive funding for this project is Aurora University, 347 Gladstone 

Avenue, Aurora, Illinois, 60506. 

The funding will be for the Emerging  Technologies Learning Lab for use by students 

and faculty to integrate digital tools into simulation and experiential learning. Aurora 

University will purchase technology and equipment to create a high impact, 

innovative, and dynamic center for student success. 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this 

project.   

Sincerely,  

 

Bill Foster  

         Member of Congress 

  


